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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Residential Educational Visit – September 2017 
 
Following on from my letter in September 2016, I am writing to remind you that we have booked 
our annual residential educational visit to Kingswood in September 2017. We will be leaving on 
Sunday 17th September and returning on Wednesday 20th  September 2017. 
 
The cost of the visit will be £134 per child which is a rise of £2 from last year’s price. A first deposit 
of £45 will be due by 31st  March 2017. Some families have already taken the option to pay small 
amounts on a regular basis, this scheme is still open if it is beneficial to any parent. Payment 
books can be collected from the school office. A second deposit of £45 will be due at the end of 
April and a final payment of £51 at the end of June. These costs include the cost of transport. 
 
The staff going on the trip in September will be Mrs Howes, Miss Hunter-Purvis, Mrs Peoples and 
Dean Tinkler. 
 
We are now taking names of children who wish to go on this trip so final numbers can be 
calculated for group, dorm and activity choices. Please sign below if you would like your child to 
attend the visit. 
 
In the meantime if you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr S Myers 
Headteacher 
 

 
I confirm that my child …………………….(child’s name) will be attending the educational 
residential visit to Kingswood from 17th to 20th September 2017. 
 
Signed:…………………………………..(parent/carer) 
 
 

Westcroft 
Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 
Co Durham 
DL13 2NU 

 
Tel: 01388 528218 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


